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Submission text: I would like to comment on the current mess that was created with the
very unfair vote that was conducted in 2013 when the people of the Rockhampton Region
was not permitted to have their say and vote on the de-amalgamation of the Livingstone
Shire from the Rockhampton Region. The area most affected was the suburbs of Glenlee,
Glendale and Rockyview. When meeting with the people who live in this area they will
state in detail the they are and always will be Rockhampton people not Yeppoon people.
With some of the most common comments listed below. « Those that live in this area have
voted 3 times to be moved back to Rockhampton * The Heat Map Data in the RRC
submission gives overwhelming evidence these people live their lives in the Rockhampton
Region ¢ They believe that the Livingstone Shire has not invested in infrastructure in this
area. With even the Livingstone Shire stating that they will only invest $1.9M in the same
period that Rockhampton Regional Council will invest $31M 1in the area. That is a very
clear indicator of Rockhampton Regional Council being the better choice for residents in
those suburbs. * Many of the Residents have also raised concerns of the need to have a
considered approach future land development instead of the current ad-hoc approach by
Livingstone Shire. » Finally many of the residents have read the QTC financial assessment.
And feel that both Councils remain financially viable with Livingstone Shire still showing
it is 1n a stronger position than RRC even with the transfer of those suburbs to the
Rockhampton Region. I urge your support to allow the good people of Glenlee, Glendale
and Rockyview to become part of the Rockhampton Region.
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